
 

April 16, 2020 
 
 
To the Valued Customers of Taylor Devices: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to provide an update on the current status of the business 
operations at Taylor Devices due to the effects of the Coronavirus. 
 
As you may know, several weeks ago Taylor Devices received confirmation from the State of 
New York that we are designated as an “essential business” pursuant to a NY State Executive 
Order with respect to our business function of supply chain partner for several essential 
industries including aerospace, defense, construction and industrial products.   
 
As of today, we are still in a very strong position with respect to being able to process existing 
orders and we are quite ready to receive and process new orders as they are received.  Please 
keep in mind that we are more than 400 miles (650 km) away from the New York City area that 
has been hit the hardest in the US.  The number of confirmed cases of the Coronavirus in our 
part of New York State is far less and has appeared to stabilize. 
 
To properly maintain all our operations while keeping our employees safe and to help stop the 
spread of the Coronavirus, some employees have changed shifts and have adjusted their 
working hours while still adhering to the recommendations of our government health officials.  
Almost all our office staff continues to work remotely, and our sales staff continues to 
seamlessly keep in regular, everyday contact with our representatives and customers. There 
have been no furloughs or layoffs at our Company.  We are fortunate to be in a position that 
allows us to maintain the functional aspects of our Company while still practicing cautious 
measures to inhibit the spread of the virus.  
 
With respect to our supply chain, there still have been no substantial delays in receiving our raw 
materials, purchased components or outside services that affect our final products.    

Please be assured that Taylor Devices continues to hold a very high standard for all our 
customers while ensuring the safety of all our employees and our professional associates.  Our 
Sales Staff is always available to answer any questions that you may have, and we will continue 
to support our customers to the absolute best of our abilities. 

 

 

 

Alan Klembczyk 
President 
TAYLOR DEVICES, INC. 


